
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Thursday 12 September 2019 
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL  
GOVERNMENT ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE ‘A’ 

INQUIRY INTO  
IMPACT OF THE COMMONWEALTH HORIZONTAL FISCAL 
EQUALISATION SYSTEM AS IT APPLIES TO TASMANIA’S 

EXPENSES AND DELIVERY OF SERVICES 

The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘A’ Inquiry into 
the impact of the Commonwealth Horizontal Fiscal equalisation system as it 
applies to Tasmania’s expenses and delivery of services will be holding a public 
hearing in Hobart on Monday, 16 September 2019.  The hearing will be 
broadcast via the Parliamentary Broadcast Service. 
 
The hearing will be held in Committee Room 2, Parliament House Hobart, 
and will commence on Monday at 4.00 pm. 
 
TIMETABLE FOR THE HEARINGS AND DETAILS OF THE WITNESSES ARE 
ATTACHED. 
 
 
The Members of the Committee are: 
 
Hon Kerry Finch MLC  
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Chair) 
Hon Mike Gaffney MLC (Deputy Chair) 
Hon Sarah Lovell MLC 
Hon Rob Valentine MLC 
Hon Meg Webb MLC 
 
 
For further information: Hon Ruth Forrest MLC – 0419 879 524 
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Monday, 16 September 2019 

 

Venue:  Committee Room No. 2, Parliament House, Hobart. 
 
 

 
 4.00 pm Hon Peter Gutwein MP, Treasurer 
  Andrew Finch, Chief of Staff to the Treasurer 
  Submission No. 3 
 

 
 


